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Figure 6a.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.
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Figure 6b.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.
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Figure 6c.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.
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Figure 6d.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.
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Figure 6e.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.
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Figure 6f.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.
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Figure 6g.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.



LEGEND

H
:\

09
01

39
-0

1_
Pa

rs
on

s-
O

no
nd

ag
a\

H
ab

ita
t_

TW
G

\G
IS

\M
ac

ro
ph

yt
e_

m
ap

s\
Se

pt
em

be
r_

M
ac

ro
ph

yt
e_

20
10

02
04

.m
xd

  N
. K

el
sa

ll 
02

/0
4/

20
10

LOCATOR

Macrophyte sample grid
results in Onondaga Lake
in September 2009:
Potamogeton foliosus.
Honeywell Inc./090139
February 2010

[

Figure 6h.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.
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Figure 6i.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.
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Figure 7a.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.
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Figure 7b.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.
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Figure 7c.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.
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Figure 7d.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.
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Figure 7e.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.
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Figure 7f.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.
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Figure 7g.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.
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Figure 7h.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.
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Figure 7i.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.



LEGEND

Z:
\P

A
Rh

tw
\G

IS
\M

ac
ro

ph
yt

e_
m

ap
s\

M
ay

_M
ac

ro
ph

yt
e_

Ar
ea

s_
20

10
02

04
.m

xd
 N

. K
el

sa
ll 

02
/0

4/
20

10

LOCATOR

Macrophyte distribution
in Onondaga Lake:
May 2009.
Honeywell Inc./090139
February 2010

0 0.5
Miles

SCALE

SMU Boundaries
Lake Contours (ft)
Railroad
Road
Highway/Interstate
Tributaries

690

81

90

Bloody 
Brook

Tributary
5A

Nine Mile
Creek

Onondaga
Creek

Ley Creek

Outlet

65

64 65

61

60
61

Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
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Figure 8.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
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Figure 9.
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Note: The macrophyte sample grid was clipped 
to the 7-m depth contour. Macrophytes were 
sampled at the center of the grid cell.
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Figure 10.
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